
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE 35TH ANNIVERSARY SUB COMMITTEE HELD ON 

WEDNESDAY 13 JUNE 2018 IN TOWN HALL, COCKERMOUTH 

Present: D Malloy (Mayor) 
   A Tyson  
  I Burns 
  G Telford 
  G Morris 
 
Also Present: S Brown 
  K Goodger 
  D Hilton (U3A) 
 
Apologies: S Standage 
   
17      MINUTES 
 
          Resolved – That the minutes of the last meeting be agreed as a correct  
          record.  
 
18     DECLARATION OF INTEREST 
 
          None declared. 
 
19      PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 
          None 
 
20     PLANNING OF 35TH ANNIVERSARY 
 
          Those present discussed the contents of two emails, one from the Chairman  
          of Cockermouth Junior Football offering to contact his members to see if any 
          of them would be interested in hosting Le Buisson Football Club if they were to come  
          over in October 2018 and an email from a member of the Marvejolais Twinning 
          Committee asking us to reconsider our previous decision not to allow the  
          Club to come over in October 2018 alongside the usual exchange as we will struggle  
          with accommodation due to the high percentage of children.    
 
          The Town Clerk was instructed to write to the Chairman of Cockermouth  
          Junior Football Club and ask him to contact his members to see if any of  
          their members are willing to host.  Firm numbers requested by 2 July 2018 so that 
          the Task Group can decide if the exchange can take place. 
 
          The Mayor informed those present that the Agent acting for Egremont Estates had  
          agreed to a tour/tours of the castle on Wednesday 24 October 2018 subject to the  
          the Civic Trust hosting the tours.  Mayor to speak to the Civic Trust. 
 



          Town Clerk to request details of those coming over to celebrate the 35th Anniversary  
           celebrations in Cockermouth. 
 
          The meeting closed at 2.03pm  

 
   


